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Hi, my name is Tyler Wagstaff, I am a part of WBH Farms and we grow potatoes in 

eastern Oregon. I am in support of SCR 3 and I want potato to be the state 

vegetable. In my opinion there is no reason not to have the potato as the state 

vegetable because of the proven nutrition potatoes give your body and the people 

that are able to be employed by farmers across the state growing them.  Thank you 

for your time. 
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